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• TSA Implements Additional Security Measures after Dec. 25 Northwest Airlines Incident 
• 2.4 Million Passengers Expected at LAX During Year-End Holiday Travel Season   
 
LAX Traveler Services 

 
Economy Parking Lot B will Permanently Close Effective January 7, 2010 
Economy Parking Lot B will close permanently effective January 7, 2010.  Lot B 
charges $10 per day and offers free parking for the first two hours and charges $1 
for every two hours up to the daily maximum.  Public parking will continue to be 
available in Economy Parking Lot C.  For more information, click 
http://www.lawa.aero/welcome_LAX.aspx?id=58  

 
       Additional Relief Stations Installed for Service Animals   

Three additional animal relief stations have been added within the Central Terminal 
Area to better accommodate travelers with service animals.  Stations are located 
between Terminals 1 and 2; between Terminal 3 and Tom Bradley International 
Terminal (TBIT); between TBIT and Terminal 4; between Terminals 5 and 6; and at 
the end of Terminal 8.  A box containing bags for waste disposal are located at 
each station.  For more information, click 
http://www.lawa.aero/newsContent.aspx?ID=1235  

 
Air Service News 

 
TSA Implements Additional Security Measures after Dec. 25 Northwest Airlines 

 Incident    
The Transportation Security Administration (TSA), in collaboration with airline and 
law enforcement authorities, put additional security measures in place in response 
to the Dec. 25 Northwest Airlines incident.  Passengers traveling domestically and 
internationally to the U.S. may notice additional screening measures.  For more 
information, click http://www.tsa.gov/press/happenings/dec25_guidance.shtm    
 
2.4 Million Passengers Expected at LAX During Year-End Holiday Travel Season 
LAX is expected to serve 2.4 million passengers during the annual year-end 

 holiday travel season that began Saturday, Dec. 19 and continues through 
 Saturday, Jan. 2, 2010.  Passengers should arrive at their airline ticketing counters 
 two hours before a domestic flight and three hours before an international flight.  
 For more information, click http://www.lawa.aero/newsContent.aspx?ID=1238    

http://www.lawa.aero/welcome_LAX.aspx?id=58
http://www.lawa.aero/newsContent.aspx?ID=1235
http://www.tsa.gov/press/happenings/dec25_guidance.shtm
http://www.lawa.aero/newsContent.aspx?ID=1238


 
 
 

 


